
We hope you are basking in the joys of summer and

making cherished memories filled with laughter,

adventure, and hopefully a little relaxation!

As we prepare for the 2023 - 2024 school year, we

want to take a moment to express our heartfelt

appreciation for your continued support. Your

involvement and dedication to our school

community are invaluable, and together, we have

created an environment that fosters growth,

learning, and above all, happiness for our children. 

September marks a new chapter filled with fresh

opportunities for our children's growth and

development... and opportunities for you to be

involved! The PTO is committed to supporting our

school's enrichment programs and initiatives,

ensuring that your child's educational journey is as

rewarding as possible, but we need support from

parents to achieve our goals.  We have many varying

opportunities to get involved that can fit your

lifestyle and time constraints

We have an exciting array of events and projects

lined up for the upcoming school year, all designed

to create a vibrant, inclusive, and thriving learning

community. Our mission is to collaborate with

parents, teachers, and the entire school staff to

provide the best possible resources and

experiences for our students - we appreciate your

support in helping us achieve this! 

Field Trips/
Enrichment

Increase in 
 bus costs

since 2019 
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DID YOU KNOW? 
Last  year,  PTO supported: 

30+
in Teacher

Grants

$2.5k

37%

of families
paid dues -
down from 

 96% in 
2019

88%

Fundraised
(on top of

dues!)

~$24k

Stay n'
Plays
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Learn More! 

AUG 
3

AUG 
7

Tinker Sons Sip n' Mingle
7 - 8:30
Drop-in and have a drink to
meet other parents and  learn
more about the PTO! 

Join us at one of our upcoming drop-ins
to learn more about the PTO and
opportunities to be involved! 

Popsicles on the Playground
7 - 8:30
Meet other parents and let the
kids play with opportunity to 
 learn more about the PTO! 



Get ahead
and pay your  
2023-2024
dues today! 

2023-2024 Student Dues 
PTO covers 100% of all field trip and in-class enrichment activities. In lieu of

paying for each event individually, we ask each family to pay dues for their

children with 100% of funds benefiting the students.

Due to the drastic increase in transportation costs, our suggested are are $75 per

child - we welcome additional donations from those families that choose to

donate more! 

Student/PTO Dues can be paid in one of two different ways. 
 

Personal Check: Make checks payable to "Cole School PTO" and send it into

school. Note student name(s) on the Memo line. 

Venmo:  @Cole School-PTO. Note student name(s) on the "What's it for?" line.

Important Dates: 
AUG 

3

Cole Parents Sip n' Mingle
Tinkers Son 
Drop in anytime  7 - 8:30

AUG 
7

Popsicles on the Playground 
Cole School Playground 
10 - 11:30

AUG
31

Kindergarten /New Families
Picnic

Sept
6

First Day of School! 
Kindergarten 

Sept
5

First Day of School!
First day for 1st thru 5th graders
Kindergarten Open House 9:30 - 11:30

Sept
20

Early Release! 
Professional Development day -
Students  Released at 12:20 

Sept
20

Open House/ Curriculum Night
Grades 1 -2 5:00 
Grades 3-5 6:15 

Easy way to support! 
Download the app - scan your receipts 

and start earning money for Cole School!

Our BoxTops donations were down 87% last year!!!

Let's get that back up!  

 Bring a light picnic dinner and come for a
tour of Cole School! 4:00-5:00 pm

New Playground Enclosure
The new playground enclosure has been completed!

Thank you to the Norwell School Committee, Central

Office, the maintenance department, Armstrong Fence

and the Norwell taxpayers.

Come check it out during Popsicles on the Playground for

all age children and parents on August 7th from 10-11:30!

https://www.boxtops4education.com/s/get-the-app

